

United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization
Organisation des Nations Unies pour l'éducation, la science et la culture

7, place de Fontenoy 75352 Paris 07 SP

Te1: +33 (0) 1 45 68 10 00 Fax: +33 (0) 1 45 68 55 55 20 September 2001

Reference :ED/BAS/E-9/01/140

Dear Mrs Hu,

As you are aware, UNESCO has recently organized a Ministerial meeting in Beijing, China, 21-23 August 2001, and in which you and your team provided the interpretation services in five languages (English, Spanish, Portuguese, Arabic and Chinese).

I am writing you this letter to express to you on behalf of UNESCO, my very sincere thanks for the work you accomplished. The high quality of interpretation and also your willingness to go beyond the rules to meet the requirements of the meeting, have largely contributed to the ultimate success of the meeting. In this respect I will be looking forward to further collaborate with you, as I will also recommend your enterprise to other interested parties.

Kind regards,

Wolfgang Vollmann, E-D/BAS/E-9,

Chief ED/BAS/LITa.i.

Mrs Yvonne HU
Manager
Conference Interpreter Services
GPO Box 128
Level 4, 66 King Street
Sydney NSW 2001